2021 Southport Harbor Mooring Permit Fees and Mooring Tackle

Maintenance Charges
(Information in bold font is new for 2021)

Annual Mooring Permit Fee:

In accordance with the Fairfield Code and the Harbor Management Commission’s Rules and
Procedures for Mooring and Anchoring Vessels, individual-private mooring permit applicants
must submit the appropriate mooring permit fee before a permit will be issued. Individual-
private mooring permit fees are non-refundable and determined by the length of the vessel as
printed on the vessel registration.

20 feet or less $100
20 feet 1 inch to and including 30 feet $150
30 feet 1 inch or longer $200

The annual mooring permit fee for all commercial vessels, regardless of length, is $200.

Pequot Yacht Club shall pay an annual mooring permit fee for use of the state- and federally
authorized North Anchorage mooring locations. That fee shall be equal to the maximum
number of vessels authorized to be moored in the commercial mooring field times the
highest annual individual-private vessel mooring fee established by the Harbor Management
Commission. For 2021 that fee is 51*$200 = $10,200.

Mooring Tackle Maintenance Charge:

All individual-private mooring permit applicants, except Perry Green mooring permit applicants,
must submit the appropriate mooring tackle maintenance charge payment before a permit will
be issued. The mooring tackle maintenance charge is to help defray the Harbor Management
Commission’s annual costs for inspecting and maintaining mooring tackle.

20 feet or less $160
20 feet one inch to and including 30 feet  $195
30 feet one inch to and including 40 feet ~ $220
40 feet one inch to and including 50 feet ~ $255

The mooring tackle maintenance charge for vessels 20 feet or less in length moored to Perry
Green with a permit from the Fairfield Parks and Recreation Commission shall be $80.

Individual-Private Mooring Permit Waiting List Administrative Fee:

A non-refundable administrative fee of $10 shall be paid by all Individual-Private mooring
waiting list applicants upon initial application submission and upon submission of each



annual mooring waiting list renewal application. This administrative fee is subject to
approval by the Fairfield RTM of an amendment to the Fairfield code. It will become effective
only upon RTM enactment of the amendment.



